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admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

SUMMER 2 ASSEMBLY 

Well done to all of our winners who were celebrated in our Achievers 

Assembly. We celebrated our half term value of RESPECT as well as 

awards in the key skills of Phonics, Reading, Spelling, Handwriting, 

Maths and Home Skills. Our winners are on the next page.  

 

TRANSITION DAY 

For those children currently in Reception to Year 5, Monday will be 

the day they spend with their new teacher in their new classroom. 

Your child should come to school and enter the door of their current     

classroom as normal. The children will all move to their new       

classrooms at around 9.15am and return to their current classrooms 

at 3pm. There will then be the opportunity for the children to reflect 

on their day before they go home. Current Year 6 pupils will be 

taught by the Reception teachers for the day.  

 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

End of year reports will be 

sent home with your child 

on Monday and will include 

their attendance record for 

the year. Please refer to the 

chart here to understand 

the impact absence has on 

the number of learning days 

in school. For those in      

Reception, Year 1, Year 2, 

Year 4 and Year 6, there will 

also be an A4 sheet            

included regarding the    

statutory tests your child 

has completed this term.    



KT  Reading 

 Phonics 

 Maths 

 Value Respect 

  

KP  Reading  

 Handwriting 

 Value Respect 

 

RS Phonics 

 Reading 

 Maths 

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

RQ Phonics 

 Reading 

 Maths 

 Value Respect

 Home Skills 

 

1C Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

1H Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

2JC Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

2CS Phonics 

 Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting 

 Arithmetic 

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

Jake C 

Idris H 

Alex K 

Benjamin K 

 

Jack W 

Ollie D 

Franklin V 

 

Millie A 

Liam E 

Brooke L 

Aimee M 

Dillon S 

 

Milan M 

Lilly B 

Harry W 

Leo S 

Haider U 

 

Georgia H 

Jaxon C 

Sam M 

Oliver G 

Florence B-N 

Cooper H 

Bella L 

 

Charro B / Maya B 

George S 

Edward H 

Harrison M 

Quinn Mc 

Dixon F 

Daisy P 

 

Ava H 

Arthur E 

Annabelle R 

Isaac C 

Him W 

Clark A 

Evan J 

 

Jacob N 

Esme K 

Logan E 

Josie B 

Sienna B 

Finley E 

Frankie S 

 

 

3B Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

3C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

4C Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

4W Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

5G Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

5SR Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

6HT Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

6M Spelling 

 Reading 

 Handwriting  

 Arithmetic  

 Value Respect 

 Home Skills 

 

 

Rhys M 

Sofia H 

Rory A 

Amelia H 

Isabel Mc 

Emily G 

 

Maggie F 

Halle G 

Jake G 

Liam O’D 

Reggie B 

Vinnie B 

 

Aurayaa Y 

Sophia H 

Rako J 

Seb H 

Ibrahim S 

Katie Mc 

 

Joseph H 

Thomas C 

Phoebe C 

Lorren C 

Luke F 

Millie M-F 

 

Freddie A 

Esmee T 

Jamie S 

Evan D 

Hannah G 

Bella S 

 

Annabel G 

James H 

Miya S 

Harry H 

Archie M 

Imogen R 

 

Daniel K 

Poppy P 

Cal M 

Alex C 

Max B 

Oliver E 

 

Macsen B 

Max W 

Sophie Mc 

Louis B 

Emily H 

Eloise O 

SUMMER 2 HALF TERM AMAZING ACHIEVERS 



MEDICATION IN SCHOOL 

Asthma inhalers that are kept in school will be sent home with 

your child on Wednesday. Some of these inhalers are now out of 

date and need to be changed. Please send these back into 

school in September. 

  

AND FINALLY.....  

Year 6 performed their 

leavers production 

‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ 

on Wednesday evening at 

Hazel Grove Baptist 

Church and the children 

were brilliant! A big thank 

you to Year 6 for putting 

so much effort into their 

performances and to the 

Year 6 staff for putting 

the show together. These 

events can take a long 

time to prepare for but it 

was all worthwhile when 

you see something so 

wonderful come together.  

 

Year 6 finish their time at Moorfield with Jump Heaven today 

(Friday), Leavers Assembly on Wednesday morning at 9.15am 

(Year 6 parents and carers welcome) and the picnic on    

Wednesday afternoon.  

 

A reminder we finish on Wednesday 26th July at the normal 

times of 3.25pm (R/KS1) and 3.25pm (KS2). Have a lovely  

weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                           





 








